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I oppose SB 1153 

Please don't mess with our water rights. 

This bill is double charging those of us who have paid to have wells dug, & routinely 

maintain our own individual water systems. We have already paid, and continue to 

pay for the equipment to access our water. This is not where the water waste comes 

from. Individuals with wells are very conscious of our water usage, because if we 

over use this resource, we will need to deepen our wells, or look for other water 

delivery methods, at great personal cost, and most of us do not have the option of 

simply signing up for public access water sources. 


